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Greetings BFC Families! 

We hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful and special week of Christmas and holiday spirit with 

family, friends, and loved ones. 

There is only a few more days left of this month and the year of 2017. As we near the end, we'd 

like to encourage you to reflect on this past year and how you can welcome this upcoming year 

as a new beginning for you and your family. 

 

-New Years Events- 

- 

New Years Midnight Prayer 

On December 31st, there will be a Midnight Prayer gathering at the Holy Rock at 11:30PM. 

Please dress warmly. There will be hot chocolate and snacks served afterwards. 

- 

Annual New Years Ice Skating 

On January 1st, we will have our annual Ice Skating at Westchester Skating Academy (91 

Fairview Park Dr. Elmsford, NY 10523). Skating will take place from 4:30-6:00PM. Please come 

at 4:00PM to get your skate rents. There is a $3 fee for renting skate shoes but it is free for 

anyone who brings their own. 

There will be exciting raffle prizes as well!! 

 

The BFC staff wish you and your family a very happy new year! 

 


